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Catalyzing the Next Generation of Nuclear Energy Technology

Today, the U.S. Department of Energy has announced a
significant step to help meet America’s future low-carbon
emission goals with the release of a draft $12.6 billion
loan guarantee solicitation for Advanced Nuclear Energy
Projects. To learn more, check out Executive Director
Peter Davidson’s most recent blog post.

Once the solicitation is finalized, the Department’s Loan Programs Office (LPO) will be
accepting applications in four innovative technology areas, including the $8 billion
Advanced Fossil Energy Projects Solicitation, the $4 billion Renewable Energy and
Efficient Energy Projects Solicitation and the $16 billion Advanced Technology Vehicles
Manufacturing (ATVM) loan program.

Information on each solicitation can be found by visiting the LPO website at:
http://energy.gov/Ipo/services/solicitations

The U.S. Department of Energy's Loan Programs Office (LPO) is now offering a periodic newsletter with
updates and information on financing opportunities, LPO project and portfolio news, and more.

LPO facilitates the accelerated deployment of innovative clean energy projects and advanced vehicle
manufacturing in the United States. For more information about LPO, please visit our new website:
energy.gov/lpo
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